
 

Collegiate Academy 
Class of 2023  

Audition/Placement Information 
 
 

Saturday, May 11, 2019 
Students should enter through the State Street Doors 

MUSIC AUDITION PLACEMENT 

9:00 am – 12:00 

Vocals – Chorus and Piano Room 21 & 27 
Questions, contact Mrs. Huster at shuster@eriesd.org 

Instrumental – Band Room 23 
Please bring your instruments and any music you’ve been working on.  You may be asked to sight-read 

Questions, contact Ms. Federowicz at afederowicz@eriesd.org 
 

WORLD LANGUAGE TEST OUT 

9:00 am – 12:00 
Room 003 

Questions, contact Mrs. Pohl at klumley-pohl@eriesd.org 

This is mandatory for all students who scheduled a 2nd year of a world language! 
 

DANCE PLACEMENT CLASS 
9:00 – 12:00 

 Dance Room- Bring Dance Clothes 
Questions, contact Ms. Hughes at chughes@eriesd.org 

90 seconds of music for solos only! 

 

Saturday, May 18, 2019 
ALGEBRA KEYSTONE EXAM 

 

8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Students should enter through the State Street Doors 
 

This is mandatory for all non-public school students who are currently taking a full 

Algebra I course (not pre-algebra or algebra 1/2) 
• All public school students who are currently taking an Algebra I course should be taking the 

Keystone Exams in their current school before the end of the year do not need to attend. IF you are 
unsure if your school will offer the Algebra Keystone test, PLEASE ask your current school. 

•  Students in public and private schools who are not currently taking an Algebra 1 course will be 
scheduled for Algebra I class  in the fall and will take the Keystone at the end of 9th grade. 

 
Students may bring calculators to use during the Algebra Keystone Test.  Cell phones are not permitted and 

will be collected prior to testing. This test is an un-timed. Students may be done before or after 2:00.  
Please allow for some flexibility with the timing of the exam. 

 

Parents:  You may drop your students off at the State Street Door Entrance.  If you prefer to wait for your 
student, we will have a room available.  Please call 874-6300 if you have any questions.  
Finally, freshmen summer reading is Of Mice and Men.  Summer assignments will be posted on our website 
by June 3.    


